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Welcome to the 2023-2024 chapter year!

I bring you greetings on behalf of Omicron Delta Zeta Chapter, a chapter built on striving
for excellence. In 2023, Omicron Delta Zeta Chapter will celebrate 33 years of serving the
communities of Delray Beach, Boca Raton, and Boynton Beach.

As Chapter President, I am honored and humbled I was chosen to lead our chapter during
this instrumental time in our organization. I am elated by my chapter officers’ ability,
enthusiasm, and willingness to serve their respective positions with zeal. I see purpose and
passion throughout the chapter and I'm excited for the great things we will accomplish. We
are updating our technology while embarking on a journey to embrace change so I hope
you'll enjoy our revamped website www.outstandingodz.com and social media pages
@OutstandingODZ.

I am committed to honoring our Five Pearls and upholding the principles of Scholarship,
Service, Sisterhood and Finer Womanhood. During my tenure, I want to focus on effective
and open communication, sisterly bonds, leadership development, mental health, social
action and our youth.

My vision is to cultivate a space for continuous learning, trust, sisterhood, and
collaboration. I want to ensure that every educational component we have is aimed at
producing the best and brightest in education, law, corporate leadership, politics,
medicine, criminal justice, public administration, and entrepreneurship! To that end, I
want to be intentional in working with other local chapters and organizations in our service
area to improve our communities.

I hope to reclaim our Sorors who have been inactive, grow our membership, streamline all
policies and procedures, increase chapter funds, increase awareness of Omicron Delta Zeta
in the community, and plan a grand celebration for our 35-year anniversary. For those
Sorors who are ready to come back home, the time to Reclaim is NOW! Reclamation season
is July 1 through September 30, 2023, and offers a discounted National fee of $100! If you
need additional information, feel free to contact us or send an email to
nationalreclamationteam@gmail.com.

I ask for support, encouragement, and grace on this journey; and I offer you the same.
Every member of this chapter must remain engaged for us to be successful. We are all
eternally bound by the thread of sisterhood, and I look forward to getting to know who you
are on a personal level to support your growth. We are in this together!

In closing, I leave you with a quote from Andrew Carnegie. "Teamwork is the ability to work
together toward a common vision. The ability to direct individual accomplishments toward
organizational objectives. It is the fuel that allows common people to attain uncommon
results.”

I ask that you join me on this journey to attain uncommon results for the love of Zeta.

Soror Valencia Spells Anderson



